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SRQ General Meeting
Wednesday 12th August 2020
Meeting opened at 8.20 p.m.  Chaired by J. Davis.  
Attendees:  	As per AGM Attendance Sheet.
Apologies:	G. Gulley.
Members:	C. A & W Hockley.
Minutes of last General Meeting:  
· Minutes accepted D. Apps, seconded M. Opperman.
Business arising Previous Minutes: 
· Boats have been returned from Hervey Bay.
· Control van needs to be retired.  Rego plates to be returned to Transport Dept.
· S. Smith has arranged logoed marquee as Race Control.
General Business:
· C. Hockley stated that SRQ should form a social club such as Tweed River.
· J. Davis commented that we should get together with other groups such as the power boaters.
· Power Boaters commented that their Insurers were open- minded about ski racing attending their Events but that the Waterways Authorities were more stringent on the use of their waterways.
· D. Apps questioned that if independent Insurances could be sourced would Members be keen?
· H. Wild stated that Moreton Bay Marine Park would still be available for closed Courses but that a social channel would have to be made available for public traffic to navigate between Events.  D. Gulley stated Water Police would need to be on side as they would cost a fortune.  Idea to approach local Government Members for backing with them to request the attendance of Water Police.  A sub-committee should be formed to work on this suggestion.
· J. Davis stated that venues aren’t the problem – Insurance is.
· M. Titmarsh questioned what was the possibility of gaining independent insurance looking like as all these discussions are moot without knowing what Insurances are available.  J. Davis stated that the Committee were sourcing several insurance options and will report the outcomes at the next General Meeting.
· M. Stephenson stated that members should look at their own insurances to see what cover they need and that the Committee would need to know what levels are sought in order to proceed.  
· Any Club insurances need to be sourced at a basic cost to the Club.
· Questions were raised in regard to Region V & Cliftonville racing but J. Davis advised that both those Clubs were run in NSW where their State Legislation differs from Queensland.
· Power Boaters next Event will be 30th August at Somerset Dam for those who are interested.
Meeting closed at 9.15 p.m.
Next General Meeting	-	To Be Advised.
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